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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Last year's rent raise notice. I went to 1517 Saint Paul Ave, the rental office for this and
requested it in person. They immediately suggested I could find another place to live.
 Do I have to worry about surprise inspections or being forced to find a new place to live?

On Wed, Dec 20, 2023 at 1:38 PM Sonia Romero <Sonia.Romero@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hi Elijah,

I was talking to DSI and we were wondering what was the percentage/ amount that was
given to you last year. Also if you have any pictures or videos that you would like to share
you can send them to me through this email.

Best,

Sonia Romero

 

From: Sonia Romero 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 2:53 PM
To: elijah.cresap@gmail.com
Subject: Rent Stab

 

Hi Elijah,

I am in receive of your appeal. I was wondering if you have the pictures or videos that you
said you had just so I can add them to your case.

Best,

 

Sonia Romero

Executive Assistant

Pronouns: she/her
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